
 

Happy 

We raised a 
grand total of 
£422 for the 
Little Miss Cham-
pion Trust last 
week. Thank-you so much for your gener-
osity.  

 

Year 5 have been having the best time at 
PGL. Water rafting, high ropes and a disco 
are just some of the things they have been 
up to.  The teachers reported that they 
even got some sleep on Thursday evening! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY 

Normal service resumed this week and we 

celebrated the achievements inside and 

outside of school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Social Media 

As well as having a twitter page: 

 https://x.com/CISBOJTPA 

We are also on Instagram  @CISBOJTPA 

And have a Facebook page—search for 

Chatsworth and Burnt 

Oak Junior School.   

Message from Miss Snow 
This week, the school has felt a little quieter with our Year 5 pupils away 
enjoying their exciting PGL adventure. Year 3 have made a splash as their 
swimming lessons got underway on Thursday, while Year 6 are working hard 
in preparation for their SATS. Year 4 have also been showing great focus as 
they practise for their upcoming Multiplication Checks in June. With the 
warmer weather arriving, we’re all looking forward to making the most of 

it—especially during our VE Day picnic with Chatsworth next Friday on the field. Enjoy the 
long bank holiday weekend. Miss Snow. 

Safe 

We have been making the most 

of the hot weather and enjoying 

lunchtimes on the field. On Wednesday, 

we had an assembly about Sun Safety—

our theme for Summer 1. Please ensure 

that children have sun cream applied 

before coming to school and encourage 

them to bring a hat to school 

and their water bottle. .  

 

 

 

Monday 5th May—Bank holiday  - 

School Closed 

Tuesday 6th May—Class Photographs 

at CIS and BOJ 

Wednesday 7th May—Year 5 to the 

Tower of London 

Friday 9th  May— VE Day picnic with 

Chatsworth 

W/C 12th May—Y6 SATS week & SATS 

Breakfast 

Friday 16th May—Y3 in school visit 

‘Inside Benjamin Franklin’s House’  

W/C 19th May—Y6 Bikeability Week 

Learning 

Year 3 have been learning 

all about Road Safety in 

their PSHE lessons. They 

have also been working 

really hard 

on their 

handwriting and the im-

provement is evident in 

their posters.  

Attendance 

Congratulations to 5B who  achieved 
the highest possible attendance this 
week. (100%)  An amazing achieve-

ment! 

2nd May 2025 

3B 1.Chloe 

2.Danny 

3T 1.Ollie 

2. Nelly 

4T 1.Bethany 

2.Ethan 

4Y 1.Theo 

2.Jesse 

5B N/A 

5S N/A 

6D 1.(Absent) 

2. Kian 

6T 1.Harry 

2. Jack M 

Sport Anna 4T 

Theo 6D 

Kindness Louie (4Y) 

Attendance Star 

(Last Week’s 

highest %)  

4Y & 6T 
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